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Comments: The most serious concern of many of us who camp and ride or hunt is your plan to close the "user

created" access roads to the dispersed campsites located more than 300 ft from a road. These campsites have

been used for years, if not generations, and access to them should remain open. There is no reason why those

short roads cannot be made a part of the motorized network. Several organizations, including mine, are opposed

to the plan to close those roads. It makes no sense to do so.


